

Dear LCA Friend and Golfer,

You are invited to join the 3rd Annual Liberty Christian Academy (LCA) Missions Golf Tournament. The tournament is being held on Friday, November 7th at River Landing Country Club in Wallace, NC. Your participation or donation will be in support of helping send our high school students to an international mission trip to Costa Rica held in May of 2026. At LCA, we are providing an opportunity for every student to excel in education in an environment centered on Christ and committed to excellence. LCA's students are world changers who are empowered with knowledge, compassion, and divine calling to impact their community, locally and globally. We are excited for this opportunity for our students and are thankful as you prayerfully consider joining us for the fun and competition at Liberty Christian Academy's 3rd Annual Missions Golf Tournament!

Please note: This will be a 4 man scramble with a 9:30 a.m. shotgun start. Please send your entries in early! We are expecting a big turnout! Enclosed you will find a registration form for golf teams and sponsorship opportunities. Please return entries no later than October 1, 2025 to allow time for processing. Lunch will be provided for each player immediately following the tournament as well as awards. Additional prizes will be awarded to winners for the longest drive contest and the closest to the pin contest. Mulligans will be sold at registration as well as a 50/50 raffle. Please remember: River Landing requires that all golfers wear collared shirts and no jeans or cut off shorts.

This tournament is our main fundraising event for our students, so we hope that you will support as much as you can! Your support, prayers, and donations are greatly appreciated. We are looking forward to seeing you!

Sincerely,

Suzie Summerlin

LCA Guidance Counselor

Suzie Summerlin

Tournament Contact:
Suzie Summerlin
Liberty Christian Academy
910-290-1085 or ssummerlin@lcarichlands.org